Students/placement during the pandemic 
Where applicable we will arrange one-to-one meetings (virtually where possible) with young workers, students, apprentices and training providers regarding a return date.  These may be deferred to later in the year depending on individual circumstances and nursery requirements. 
The nursery will not allow any students to begin new placements but will allow existing placements to be completed once the Dept of education feel it is safe to do so.
